
Hafa adai Christine and Doris, 

 

Unfortunately, we had a problem with the portal and all announcements were wiped out. We can 

ask Richard if he can recall the one I posted for the ISMP update on Wednesday, Nov. 7th. In the 

meantime, here is a confirmation email that it was posted. 

 

Thanks, 

 

Jayne Flores 
Assistant Director 
Communications & Promotions 
Guam Community College 
P.O. Box 23069 GMF 
Barrigada, Guam 96921 
Office (671) 735-5638 
Cell (671) 483-6400  
jayne.flores@guamcc.edu 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Begin forwarded message: 

 

 

From: Esther Muna <esther.muna@guamcc.edu> 

Date: November 8, 2012 2:36:11 PM GMT+10:00 

To: 'Jayne Flores' <jayne.flores@guamcc.edu> 

Subject: RE: Thanksgiving 

Reply-To: esther.muna@guamcc.edu 

 

 
Thanks Jayne.  Also, just a reminder for the week of Nov 19

th
 for Mary’s Thanksgiving message to go 

out.  (pls add something about the U.S. troops k) 
  
  
From: Jayne Flores [mailto:jayne.flores@guamcc.edu]  

Sent: Wednesday, November 07, 2012 4:49 PM 
To: esther.muna@guamcc.edu 

Subject: Re: Nov 16 
  



Posted! 

  

Jayne Flores 

Assistant Director 
Communications & Promotions 

Guam Community College 

P.O. Box 23069 GMF 

Barrigada, Guam 96921 

Office (671) 735-5638 

Cell (671) 483-6400  
jayne.flores@guamcc.edu 

  
  
  
  
  
  
 
 
 

  

On Nov 7, 2012, at 12:36 PM, Esther Muna wrote: 

 

 

 
Jayne, 
Can you post a message re the ISMP update/Thanksgiving luncheon, Nov 16 in the MPA: 
  
ISMP update @ 9AM 
Potluck luncheon 11:30 pm (menu to be posted soon, pls sign up) 
  
Thanks, 
Esther 
  

 


